
experiments/simulations. We have 
had to curtail our explorations in this 
area, until we have the time and 
effort to see if we can support our 
fellow researchers in distributing 
the code for EXPER.

However we have the graphic 
support (3D isometric), the initial 
condition generator and about 75% 
of the main engine/theorem coded. 
We should be releasing more            
        information on this project in      
               the upcoming months.

 Figure 1: A 4-Dimensional 
FEA/FEM model using our software 

for physics purposes

Findings

We have shown that wave 
interpretation via the “structural 
wave function” is a valid way of 
looking at matter, having replicated 
the W+ boson in our simulations 
involving up and down quarks.

It introduced the idea of the 
structural wave function, a different 
way of conceiving the reality of 
subatomic particles that uses 
waves to describe protons, 
neutrons and electrons.

Running on the same workstations 
we use to model our aerospace 
designs, we utilize the raw power of 
UNIX (Ubuntu) and x86
Hardware, applying it
To understanding
Physics.

Welcome again!

We are presenting the fourth 
installment of our free quarterly 
newsletter for your reading 
pleasure. This newsletter will be a 
little different, as we have been 
shifting our focus a bit.

A lot of you know that we do 
quantum mechanics in our spare 
time. A lot of our FEA/FEM stuff 
translates over to the particular 
particle/wave modeling we do..

Quantum Mechanics

Stanford Systems, even though in 
Private Aerospace theoretical, does 
a lot of other work in various areas. 
With the success of the EXPER 
project (though the results were 
inconclusive) we are happy to 
report that we are advancing the art 
and science of the very small.

The EXPER Project

We decided to FEA/FEM model 
some of our ideas in physics and 
came out with some interesting 
results that could very well 
challenge the status quo in this 
science.
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Side view of our new Space Station ALPHA central axle. This gravatized
space station would be about five to ten times the size of the IIS.
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We would 
would recom-
mend downloading
its user's manual,
Understanding EXPER

All of the highlights from the
simulations are in there, showing
how it could expand the Standard 
model through the use of wave 
interpretations instead of seeing 
things as particles.

The FUN Project

Out of EXPER simulations came 
the FUN (or fundamental equation 
of space-time) series of 

http://woodystanford.wordpress.com/


be as helpful as possible.

Other News

Because of continuing short supply 
of money, we've halted temporarily 
our DBeta manned rocket program, 
having two variants that we have 
designed.

We have successfully simulated 
both powerplants and they perform 
as expected with the DBeta having 
a maximum altitude of 12,000 feet 
and the DBeta PLUS variant having 
a projected maximum unmanned 
altitude of 130,000 feet qualifying 
as “space-flight capable”.

As always you can purchase 
necessary chemical supplies from 
our chemicals catalog if you wanted 
to check that out.

A prediction of the W Boson,
carrier of the weak nuclear force.

An Invitation

If you would like to explore what's 
available on our web site, please 
visit us at::

http://woodystanford.wordpress.
com/stanford-systems-home-page

We would also ask for you to 
contribute by clicking the Donations 
link. Thank you.

source code for EXPER by visiting 
our Downloads page on The 
VERTEX page of our web site.

It runs on both Windows 8/9/10 and 

UNIX systems (32/64-bit) and 
compiles beautifully with GNU 
GCC.
 
On a Windows box, download 
MinGW (Minimalist Implementation 
of GNU for Windows) and on UNIX 
boxes the built-in C compiler will do 
it without a problem.

Just type “make all” at the prompt 
as all of our software has a 
makefile.

If you are an enthusiast, institution 
of higher learning, or just interested, 
let us know via email and perhaps 
we can answer your questions as 
they come up.

There has been quite a bit of 
interest in this, so we are trying to

We have a prototype of a proton 
called “Proton7” built entirely from 
waves (actually a composite of 
three quark models all built on 
waves).

Various models have been 
produced of force carrying bosons, 
(including the Higgs) electrons, 
positrons, quarks and, of course, 
neutrons and protons.

These simulated subatomic 
particles are brought together in 
“bounding boxes” and various 
measurements made of their 
interaction.

By correlating their simulated 
masses, spins, forces and 
momenta with their real 
counterparts, we hope to advance 
our structural wave function 
approach to understanding reality.

Download EXPER

You can download the C/C++ 
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The Proton7 
FEA/FEM model

file:///home/woody/
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